
Daniel’s JI Newsletter 

 

Junior Infants have had a wonderful year, full of exciting 

projects, art activities, trips and adventures with lots of fun 

collaborative learning! 

Some of their favourite things were playtime and getting to 

play in role as vets, doctors, shopkeepers and even 

archaeologists! We loved our Gaeilge lessons and learning a 

new language for the first time! Bíonn craic agus spraoi mór 

againn! We had super fun on our very first school tour, our 

first sports day and of course our first Art Day!  

They should be very proud of the enormous effort they put 

into their school work this year and how much their phonics, 

reading and handwriting have developed! 😊 

 



         

 

 

       

     

 



   

 

Lia and Ailbhe said, “We loved dressing up for Halloween and all the 

fun things we learned!  

Seán and Jake said, “Our favourite parts of Junior Infants were going 

to the playground at Newbridge Farm and having lots of fun on 

sports day”. 

Julie, Emily and Juno said “We loved storytime and learning how to 

read words” 

Conor, Gerry and James said, “Our favourite parts of junior infants 

were learning about dinosaurs and working like archaeologists!  

Mathéo, Romain and Amelia said “We loved art day it was so much 

fun getting to try loads of different things!”  

Jack, Alex and Rian said “When we did planting with Jack’s Grandad 

and went to the park!” 

Grace, Jessica and Nancy loved playtime and being vets and Billy, 

Oisin and Rian Davis loved the blocks and building a stadium for 

their pokemon! 

We had a super year in Junior Infants and everyone is so proud of all 

the work that we did! Happy Summer Holidays!  

 

 


